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June 12, 2018 

Mr. Franca Sormani 
Teacher  
Liceo Majorana 
via Foggia La Rosa, 3 
70017 Putignano 
Tel: ​+39 080 491 1971 
E-mail: ​f.sormani@liceodesio.gov.it 
www.liceomajoranalaterza.gov.it 

 

Dear Mr. ​Franca Sormani, 
 
RE: Invitation to the Global Learning Across Borders (LAB)​ ​2018 
 
On behalf of Learning Across Borders (LAB), it is my pleasure to extend the invitation to ​Franca Sormani, Filippo                   
Beretta, Carlotta Francia, Martina Molteni and Claudia mallimaci of Liceo Majorana ​to attend the Global Finals at the                  
Learning Across Borders Global LAB, which will be held from July 18-25, 2018 at the ​Hanoi National University of                   
Education​ and Sheraton Hotel Hanoi Vietnam. 
 
LAB is a nonprofit with a program focused on promoting four thematic principles: environmental science,               
project-based and place-based learning, student leadership, and cross-cultural navigation in the Asia-Pacific region.             
Current participating countries and regions include: the United States; China; Thailand; Singapore; Vietnam;             
Malaysia; Laos; Cambodia; Japan; Myanmar; Bhutan; and Hong Kong. 
 
Franca Sormani ​of Liceo Majorana has 2 team of 1 mentor and 4 student participants and the representative team                   
from Italy registered with the LAB program on May 19, 2018. It consists of; 
 
Mentor  

● Franca Sormani 
 
Student 

● Filippo Beretta 
● Carlotta Francia 
● Martina Molteni 
● Claudia mallimaci 

 
It is my great honor to have you take part in this educational leadership program. I await the pleasure of welcoming                     
you all in Hanoi this July.  

 
Thank you very much for your time and your support on LAB. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Christopher Choy 
Executive Director 

Learning Across Borders | info@thelabprogram.org 
 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.liceomajoranalaterza.gov.it%2F&h=ATPsa5L49oXXsha2JSPlGrS80RLzQMZUMcM2xjO7sEOHkfMnQ-86r4Xdb3J3HugQu-n7Rv128G3oZjApGLshwPEt8KsTSNU9a7-GL6IgRn7NFeb16aqHmQPLdzyRWw

